
Tim & Paula Keohane


From: Tim & Paula Keohane


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 3:57 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Your recent "re-do" re Alabama


Julie Roberts


I am so very embarrassed that a women of your capability would cave into such silly, “re-truthing” of NOAA


weather. As a longtime mariner, making my living on the oceans in Alaska as a fishing boat captain, I truly


CARE that your weather predictions are as accurate as possible; regardless of what the President says.


Please reconsider who depends on NOAA weather and don't cave to the political pressures of someone who


does not really depend on your advice.


Paula Keohane


F/V Ruffian
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